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Comments: Dear U.S. Forest Service,

Please DO NOT restrict public lands to access by the public!  We are not a threat to Grizzlies!  The last time I

checked, the Grizzlies are not an endangered species, they are thriving , even in areas where there are roads

and all kinds of public access by motor vehicles i.e.snow mobiles, ATVs and especially EVs!  


